Press Release:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

May 30, 2012






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller Lauds House for Passage of 

FCC Reporting Bill
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) commended the U.S. House of Representatives and Rep. Steve Scalise (R-LA) for passage of H.R. 3310, which reforms Federal Communications Commission (FCC) reporting requirements to Congress.  Heller has introduced companion legislation in the Senate.
“The FCC has failed to meet required congressional reporting deadlines to provide clarity on competition in the various communication marketplaces. A bill streamlining these reports would provide Congress with the necessary information to provide proper oversight. I hope my Senate colleagues see the benefit of this bipartisan measure that passed the House of Representatives today and take action on this legislation. I congratulate Congressman Scalise for successfully passing this important bill out of the House today,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Heller is the author of S.1780, the Federal Communications Commission Consolidated Reporting Act of 2011, which requires the FCC to consolidate eight, separate congressionally-mandated reports on the communications industry into a single comprehensive report with a focus on intermodal competition, deploying communications capabilities to unserved communities, and eliminating regulatory barriers.
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